McGiNTY, HiTcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: March 22, 2019

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Marijuana and Vaping Ordinances. My firm has prepared draft
ordinances to cover both marijuana facilities regulations and restrictions on minors
possessing and using E-cigarettes. Those ordinances have been forwarded to City
staff for review and comment.

2. 424 Henry Street. My firm is in the process of preparing a memo to the
City Manager regarding how to proceed as it relates to a dangerous building located
at 424 Henry Street. The current owner as listed on the City’s tax rolls is now
deceased. We have contacted the Eaton County Probate Court and no estate has been
opened. We will be conferring with the City Manager and the Building Department
as to the next course of action.

3. Election Commission Meeting. I am participating in the Election
Commission meeting to be held on April 1, 2019.

TMH:ddy



